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Traditional Christmas Readings take place
in Melbourne

DECR Communication Service, 08/12/2024 

 The traditional Christmas Readings were held at the Stavropegic Parish of the Holy Trinity of the
Russian Orthodox Church (Moscow Patriarchate) in Melbourne, Australia. 

 The parish’s educational centre “Istok” and folk music and dance group “Zabava” gave a literary and
musical performance dedicated to the anticipation of coming into the world of Christ the Divine Infant. 

 The parishioners heard the Holy Scripture readings, church hymns, fragments from musical works by
Russian composers and poems about the Nativity of Christ. 



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/92597/
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